FLOCKTOWN-KOSSMANN-PTA'S

ANNUAL HOLIDAY SHOP

DECEMBER 15-17, 2020

The holidays are coming, and we want to help make the season even
more special for your children by giving them the opportunity to shop
(virtually) for the perfect gift for the special people in their lives.

ALL GIFTS ARE WRAPPED & WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PICKUP OR BE
DELIVERED ON DECEMBER 22ND AND 23RD.

STUDENTS WILL SHOP ONLINE & RECEIVE 2 GIFTS

If yvour child wishes to purchase more than two gifts, please
send an email to: fkptapresidentil@gmail.com. The additional
gift(s) will be on a first come first serve basis and is not
guaranteed until confirmed.

A suggested donation of $14 (per child) can be made at:
https://fkpta-holiday-shop-2020.cheddarup.com

RSVP: BY DECEMBER 14

If your student(s) will not be participating in the
holiday shop, RSVP "No, Thank you" through the
Cheddar Up link

PLEASE NOTE: Unless you RSVP "No, thank you" we will
assume your student is participating in the Holiday Shop
and they will shop for two (2) gifts courtesy of the FKPTA.

NO STUDENT WILL BE TURNED AWAY.

Additional contributions welcome and
appreciated to help support the Holiday Shop



https://my.cheddarup.com/c/fkpta-holiday-shop-2020

